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Generations of volunteer and staff lawyers at DCLS have 
relied on the Law Handbook. Even the most versatile lawyer 
is sometimes faced with an unfamiliar legal issue and the 
NT Law Handbook remains the first port of call for giving 
advice in an area of law beyond their expertise.

In fact, the NT Law Handbook is a popular resource within 
the legal profession and in the wider community. There has 
been close to 300 000 hits to the online version since its 
launch two years ago and use continues to grow, with over 
18 000 hits in July 2018. 

The NT has a lot to be proud of. While it may have been one 
of the last jurisdictions to develop its own law handbook, it 
was the first to move to an online legal platform two years 
ago, setting the scene for other jurisdictions to follow.

Organisers of the 25th Anniversary of the NT Law Handbook, 
would like to acknowledge the leadership and foresight of 
AustLII in getting the handbook online. Executive Director, 
Associate Professor Philip Chung and Development 
Manager, Richard Hunter from AustLII made the trip from 
Sydney to celebrate this milestone with the NT legal 
community. 

DCLS and NTLAC would like to acknowledge and thank 
all contributors for their generous support over the 
past 25 years for helping provide a vital resource for the 
community. 

If you would like to become part of this ongoing 
collaborative project, please contact  
dorothy.fauls@legalaid.nt.gov.au.

24 July 2018  
Admission Ceremony 

Supreme Court of the Northern Territory 

L–R: Edward Niles, Kieran Ko, Laura Payne, Lang Williamson, Anastasios Hatzilaou, Evana Coote, Iona Watson,  
James Linton and Sarah Morton. Missing: Harita Sridhar.   


